
  

Embassy of India, 

Khartoum 
 

 

IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

All Persons of Indian Origin (PIO) Card holders are requested to convert their PIO 

Cards to Overseas Citizen of India (OCI) Cards by 31st December 2017, the 

deadline fixed by Government of India to convert the same. After the deadline of 

31st December, 2017, all PIO Cards will be invalid for travel to India and the card 

holders are liable to apply for appropriate visa from the Embassy. 

 

 

 

Khartoum,   

August 23, 2017 
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